
Minutes 



student, an employee, or a guest. Report it to your chain of command, share it with Public Safety, so that those of us who do 

follow-up have the information and can reach out. 

President Rochon, VP Bridges, and Aaron Trump recently met with the Indiana Speaker of the House and other legislators and 

those meetings have gone well. There is a plan to have a “Town Hall” for the USI community sometime in late April to discuss 

budget updates. This is our University leadership’s goal to have this opportunity, however, it will depend on when the 

information comes from the State. 

 International Programs along with President Rochon, Provost Khayum, and several administrators and staff attended a session 

with students to speak about the attacks against Asian-American and Asian individuals in Atlanta, Georgia. It was a positive 

session, and some students did become emotional, because they appreciated the check-in. This session was via Zoom and there 

was a diverse group of students and employees who attended, which was good to see. 

As we begin this month of April, we are seeing people, especially students, but also employees who are feeling depleted. As 

was discussed during our Professional Development Committee’s Mental Health Panel Discussion - please take care of 

yourselves – take vacation days, go for a walk, drink a Starbucks. It is has been a challenging year for all of us. Students are 

stressed and we need to take care of ourselves, so we can help others. Through Deaconess Concern, as employees along with 

our family members, get up to 8 counseling sessions for free. 

The Administrative Senate Executive Committee met 





an overall recruitment and retention impact. Is professional development the answer? Is there faculty to present on civility? 
Discussion on this topic will continue at the Supplemental Meeting on April 21. 
 
Announcements 
Supplemental Meeting – April 21, 3 p.m. on Zoom 

Don’t forget – Spirit Fridays and Tip of the Week! Share with your constituents! 

 
Adjournment 
Meeting adjourned at 4:47 p.m. 

Next meeting on May 5, 2021, on Zoom. 

 


